
Dear Valued Customers

Please be advised that we have introduced a new B.Y.O

Policy.

We have decided to take this new direction to ensure that the

dining experience is better for you and for the restaurant.

Our new policy has changed to B.Y.O Wine Only with a minimum

spend of $30.00 per person. A $4.90 per head corkage fee is

charged and is included in the $30.00 minimum spend.

We apologize in advance if this will cause any inconvenience and

we hope that you will understand.

Warm Regards,

Superbowl Management


